St Mary 
News Flash

The Matikao Christmas Nativity is next week. We need show costumes. Please help: (Send to school in a named bag by Friday this week please).

Black sheep: Black T-shirt (turned inside-out if it has a motif or pattern), black pants/leggings - or school shorts.

White Sheep: White T-shirt (turned inside-out if it has a motif or pattern), white pants/leggings - or school shorts.

Shepherds: All sorted at school.

We are looking forward to next week and sharing our Nativity with our families; on Wednesday 12th December at 1:30.

Fun Fest – Friday 14th December at 3pm

Each class is ‘doing something’. St Mary are having a: 

Christmas Biscuit stall.

Each family is asked to bake one batch of biscuits - in Christmas shapes if possible. I will send home cellophane bags and ties to make them look fancy. Return to school when baked and we will get them ready to the Fun Fest. A timetable for helpers on the day is on St Mary door.

Thanks for all you support with this and many others things, too, throughout the year. Oh, and don’t forget Matikao Athletics: Run, Jump, Throw event on Thursday 13th December. A busy week! 

Pam Pyatt


